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Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region 11
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
101 Marietta St. N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Ga. 30303

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Licensee Event Report No. 82-064

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Enclosed please find Licensee Event Report No. 82-064 and the attached supplementary
information sheet, which are submitted in accordance with Technical Specification 6.9.1.8.b.

1?his ieport is a follow-up to our report to Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly dated November 1,1982. In the
intial report, this event was determined to be contrary to Technical Specification 3.6.1.2.
As this event occurred due to failure to prove operability following maintenance on a

| containment isolation valve, this event is being reported under Technical Specification
| 3.6.3.1.

Should there be any questions, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Yqf W
! P. Y. Baynard
' Assistant to Vice President
| Nuclear Operations
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j cc: Document Control Desk
! U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555
General Office 3201 Thirty iourtn street soutn . P O. Box 14042. St. Petersburg. Florda 33733 813-866-5151


